
field trip transportation
fun and educational assemblies like author visits 
an outdoor learning area with vegetable, bird and butterfly gardens
enrichment programs for our students

To whom it may concern,

I’m writing on behalf of the Seattle Hill Elementary PTO to request a
donation for our annual auction scheduled for May 18th, 2024.  This
event is typically attended by hundreds of parents, teachers and
community members of our school.  We hold both a silent and live
auction that consists of goods and services donated by many generous
businesses like yours.  

The event proceeds will help pay for so many items that support our
students and school, such as:

We would greatly appreciate any donation you can make.  If you make a
donation for the auction, your business will be recognized on auction
displays at the event, in the PTO newsletter and also our Facebook,
Instagram and website.  We’ll also provide a donation receipt letter
with the PTO’s tax exempt ID number for your records.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact
Dawn Bugge at (206)679-6655 or SeattleHillAuction@gmail.com. On
behalf of the students, parents, and faculty of the Seattle Hill
Elementary PTO, thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, 
Dawn Bugge
Lacie Anderson
Auction Chairpersons
Seattle HIll Elementary PTO 
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